## The 2016 Zeljko Bacani Memorial 100 Target Skeet Championship At Frankston Australian Clay Target Club 17 April 2017

59 Skeet Shooters attended the 3rd consecutive running of the Zeljko Bacani Memorial 100 Target Skeet Championship at FACTC on Sunday 17 April. Conditions were clear with some nice warmth in the brightly shining sun!

The day was combined with a Cancer Council of Victoria Fundraiser with \$20 from each nomination being donated as well as all proceeds from a raffle. \$2273 was raised on the day which was \$240 more than the monies raised in 2015! What a great contribution to such a worthy cause.

Glenn Clarke, winner of this event for the previous two years, shot his first 50, along with 4 others, but unfortunately was not successful in claiming the hatrick.



Overall Winner Leigh Roberts with Sasha Bacani

Leigh Roberts continued his fine form from the Victorian State Skeet Carnival in January and took out the Overall with the only one to shoot a perfect 100/100.

Mark McDonald and Jack Stockdale were one target down and went into a shoot off for 1st and 2nd in AA with Mark claiming victory with a further 10/14 in the doubles shoot off to finish with 109/114 and Jack in 2nd place with 108/114.

Mike Corbett and Jim Kalaboukas entered a shoot off for 1st and 2nd in A grade with Jim missing 1 target from the first pair and claiming 2nd place with 97/102. Mike took 1st in A Grade with 98/102.

Jack Bird won B Grade outright with 97/100 and Simon Hewitt in 2nd with 95/100. Some great C Grade shooting with Mike Stokes in 1st place with 89/100 and Andrew Watson not far behind in 2nd place with 86/100.

Bruno Scalise won Juniors with 65/100. Renae Birgan, only 2 targets ahead of Jacqui Durham, won Ladies with 93/100 and Max Oakley defeated Mike Corbett in a shoot off to take out Veterans with 100/104.



"In Memory" balloon release

This day proved yet again to be a great success and a competition that the Skeet Community enjoy attending. Thanks to the major sponsors of the day; Sam Arcuri, Spartan Global and FACTC. There were also a number of individuals who contributed to the



Ladies Winner Renae Birgan with Michael Buttigieg

trophies for 2016 as well as those who contributed to raffle prizes and the overall organising of the day. Events like these do not come together without this generosity and especially that shown by such a giving group of people.

We are looking forward to an even bigger event in 2017!